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Non Uniform Day Wednesday 29th June 
To help prepare for our Summer Fayre on Friday 1st July, pupils can come in non 
uniform if they donate an item for the stalls. 
 
Foundation and Key Stage One:  Packets, such as biscuits or sweets. 
Key Stage Two: Bottles, such as drinks or “smellies” If bottles are glass, please    
ensure they are brought to school with care. 

Summer Fayre                        
Friday 1st July 3:15pm to 4:30pm 
It should be a wonderful Friday afternoon! 

Dr John Evans 
It is with great sadness that we announce that   
John Evans, our Chair of Governors for over 20 
years, passed away last Friday. 
John, who only retired from the governors in    
September was an incredibly special person.  
Wise, knowledgeable, funny, kind and loyal are 
just a few of the words that can be used to describe 
him. 
John played a major role in the early years  of     
Wembrook and his legacy can be seen throughout 
the school. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with his family. 
 
John with the tree planted in his honour when he stood down from the 
Chairs role in 2019. 



 

Around the World in Two Days 

We are also running a fun competition on the first day of  this 
special initiative, Thursday 30th June.  Pupils are able to bring 
in something they might take on a holiday, perhaps they could 
bring some sunglasses or a phrase book or perhaps binoculars 
or a map.  
There will be spot prizes for the most unusual and obscure    
ideas!!! 
 

Wicksteed Park 
The viability of the trip is reliant on everyone    
paying. If you have not paid yet, please do so by   
Friday 1st July 
If you are experiencing any problems please have a           
conversation with your class teacher. 

Major New Build 
 The area outside the Holt Hall will be fenced off.  Pupils and adults will not be able 

to access this area. All movement from the front of the school to the back will have 
to be done via the passage way. You will not be able to walk in front of the Holt Hall. 

 Large plant movement will not take place during the beginning and end of the day, 
but it would be advisable for all visitors to be aware of potential hazards as they 
move around the school. 

 Parents should be extra vigilant with younger children and ensure they are under 
close supervision at all times. 

Friday 1st July Summer Fayre 

Wednesday 6th July Year Three Guitar Concert 2:30pm 

Friday 8th July Reports go home. 

Wednesday 13th July Wicksteed Park 
8:40am - 5:15pm 

Monday 18th July Parents Evening 3:30pm –5:00pm Drop in 

Thursday 21st July End of the Summer Term.  

Monday 5th September In-service Training School 

Tuesday 6th September The beginning of the Autumn Term 

Dates for your Diary 

Last chance to fill in the Parent Questionnaire  
Please refer back to the link on one of your previous Parent mail messages 
All questionnaires should take no longer than 2 minutes to complete.  


